
  
 
 

3/09/18 7164 CN206 Burglary 
At approximately 9pm on Wednesday 29 August, residents of a home on West  
Littleton Road heard a noise and saw an unknown male run off along the path. It was  
later realised that a handbag was missing, and it seems that the male had entered  
the house through an unlocked front door and had stolen it. If you contact the police  
about this incident, please quote Reference number: 5218194206 
  
We want to remind residents to ensure they lock all unattended doors and windows,  
as there has been a rise of walk-in type burglaries in the area. 
  
	


